
„Die schönste Woche meiner gesamten Gutenbergzeit“ … 

… war für viele Neuntklässler die Fahrt nach London im Schuljahr 2015/2016. Seitdem nehmen jedes 

Schuljahr ca. 50 Schülerinnen und Schüler der 9. Klassen an der vorbereitenden AG London Calling 

teil, um in der Fahrtenwoche nach London zu reisen. Im Schuljahr 2018/2019 erstellten die 

Schülerinnen und Schüler während der Fahrt Fotokollagen, filmten Interviews mit den Londonern, 

schrieben Reisetagebücher oder stellten Memory her. Der Verlauf der Fahrt ist im Reisebericht von 

Vivien Koch beschrieben.  

Anna Abert 

 

Auszug aus dem Reisetagebuch von Vivien Koch: 

Monday, June 3rd, 2019 

Dear diary,  

Today I woke up at 4.30 am. After breakfast my father drove me to school. The bus left at 

5.30 am. On the bus we all played games like Uno and talked a lot. At 3.40 pm we took the 

ferry from Calais to Dover. We arrived in London at Hyde Park View Hostel at 7 pm. In 

groups of at least three persons we explored the neighbourhood, bought food and drinks for 

the night. 

Tuesday, June 4th, 2019 

Today I woke up at 7 am and made myself ready for the day. We all met at 8.50 am in front of 

the hostel to go to the museums which we had chosen before the journey. My friends and I 

visited Tate Modern. After that we had 4 hours of free time so we could eat something or go 

shopping. From 5 to 7 pm we did a treasure hunt about Piccadilly in groups of six. We walked 

for a long time and answered a lot of questions about famous buildings or parks. We were 

very tired at the end of the day. 

Wednesday, June 5th, 2019 

Today we went to Shakespeare’s Globe, where we were split up into two smaller groups. A 

guide showed us the Theatre and told us a lot of interesting facts about it. In the afternoon we 

went to HMS Belfast, which is an old ship. My teacher Mrs. Abert, my friends and I explored 

the ship and took some pictures. At 7 pm we met at Covent Garden and went to Gillian Lynne 

Theatre were we watched a musical called School of Rock. This was so amazing. The actors 

sang all the time and it was the first time that I watched a musical.  

Thursday, June 6th, 2019 

Today we walked for one hour to one of the highlights of our trip – the London Eye. During 

the walk we passed Buckingham Palace. Afterwards we visited the London Dungeon, which 

is opposite the London Eye and so cool! They told us creepy stories about the past and we 

were scared by the actors working there. Everywhere there were special effects for example 

fire, wind or thunder. At 6 pm we walked to Tower Bridge and took many photos. The Bridge 

was so big and there were so many people. Then we arrived at the Medieval Banquet to have 

our farewell dinner. The staff of the restaurant wore costumes. They sang, danced and in-

between we had our meal. Instead of applauding we all knocked on the tables with our fists 

and ended up with a small disco. We could dance till 11.30 pm! 



Friday, June 7th, 2019 

Today was the last day of our trip. After breakfast we placed our suitcases in a storage room 

and then we went to museums. After that we had free time to go shopping and have lunch. My 

friends and I enjoyed the last day until the bus left London at 7.00 pm. London was an 

amazing time I will never forget. 

 

 

Die AG London Calling heißt alle willkommen am Tag der offenen Türen 2018! 


